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Jerry Riffel Mentioned In The Kansas City Star on
Historic West Bottoms Mixed-Use Development

July 23, 2018

Jerry Riffel spoke to The Kansas City Star on July 23 on client MCM Co. Inc.'s $68 million mixed-use
development in the historic West Bottoms. Although not mentioned in the article, Lathrop Gage Consulting
also worked with the client on state and federal historic tax credits.
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